Minutes
Richmond Elder Affairs Commission
June 6, 2017 - Council Chambers, Town Hall
The meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m. by Chairperson, lva Lipton.
Present at the meeting were: Absent:
Iva Lipton, Chairperson
Melania van der Hooft
Jennifer Lee

Lorraine Sidelinger

The members reviewed the minutes of May 12, 2017. Melania van der Hooft moved, seconded by
Lorraine Sidelinger to approve the minutes of May 12, 2017.

Iva reported that the Town Council liaison is not present.

Iva reported that invitations were mailed for the Appreciation Luncheon and that 15 people will be in
attendance today.

Iva reported that she informed the Town Council that the Elders’ Commission would be willing to give
some of their budgeted monies to help the Town for the new budget year.

Iva noted that the flowers/bushes have not been planted in the Memorial Garden.
Jen reported that there was no meeting of the Affordable Housing Commission, thus there is no report.

Iva reported that she received correspondence from My Generation Elder Info. They have a website
that the Commission can check out.

Under Old Business, lva stated that the Elders’ newsletter should be ready for September. tva will
approach the Town Council liaison to write an article about what it is like to be a new council person.
She will follow-up on articles from the Chief. She does have an article from Dennis McGinity, Richmond
Senior Center.

Jen reported that she will see about securing a speaker for a presentation on Elders’ safety for the July 5,
2017 meeting. Flyers will have to be sent out and posted at least 2 weeks before.

lva will speak to the Council regarding repairing the railing and walkway to the Town Hall.

Motion made by Melania van der Hooft, seconded by Jennifer Lee to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at

9:35 a.m.
%"y submitted .



